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I support your proposal to increase flow standards for the lower San Joaquin River and its
primary tributaries.
The flow standards you are recommending will have a real chance to help struggling Central
Valley salmon and steelhead runs.  Please do not be dissuaded from this action by the self-
serving, convoluted logic and misinformation of the agricultural interests and their supporters.
 I feel we have a responsibility to preserve the health of our environment.  Thank you for your
consideration in this matter.

Regards,
K.L. Barton 
13654 Almetz St.
Sylmar, ca 91342
kennethlbarton@msn.com
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